
Ms. Vallarelli’s May 

Newsletter 

 
Dear Parents, 

 I cannot believe it is May already, where has this year gone? I 
remember the first couple weeks of school as if it was 
yesterday.  All the new faces and nervous hands, yet so eager to 
learn.  And just like that, everyone quickly became friends, learned 
the classroom routines and procedures with no problem.  Now we are 
just a few weeks away from our Graduation Day! I am so sad to see 
the children go but so excited for them to embark on their new 
adventures of life.   

 

Here is a glimpse of our April highlights: 

• Parent Teacher Conferences- I had such a wondering 
conversation with each and every one of you!  

• Trike-o-thon– Everyone had a blast riding around the parking 
lot for such a good cause! 

This month we have great themes on which we will focus: 

• Ponds, Butterfly Life Cycle, Garden/flowers, 
• Letters: Zz and word families 
• Numbers: Review of 1-5 
• Colors: review of all  
• Shape: Pentagon 

 



May will fly by with all the Spring themed activities and graduation 
practices we have planned! The student will be busy bees working 
hard this month for all the special events to come!   Here are some 
important dates and activities for the month of May: 

 

• 5/5-5/9 Teacher Appreciation Week 
• 5/7 Muffins With Mom 
• 5/10 Carnival 
• 5/12-5/16 Book Fair and Mystery Reader Week 
• 5/15 Creativity Fair 
• 5/23 and 5/26 – NO SCHOOL 
• 5/29 Field Day/Ice Cream Social/ Picnic 
• 6/4 Moving Up Ceremony @ 9:00 

 

 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 
kmvallarelli@gmail.com. 

 

Best, 

Ms. Vallarelli, Mrs. Bona, and Mrs. Hassett 
 


